
 

 

 
 

 

 

Lifeguards 

Casual Work Available 
 

We need You to be a Lifeguard. 

 

In the “K” everyone has free access to the Maurie Kjar Memorial Swimming Pool complex, which is open seven days per 
week. 

 

In order to provide this service, the Kawerau District Council requires lifeguards to work at the pools, looking after our 
customers.  We are currently seeking casual staff to provide cover when permanent staff aren’t available.   

 

Training will be given if you are interested in this role and aren’t qualified.  You will need to be a competent swimmer, and 
if you don’t already hold a current Pool Lifeguard practicing certificate and a current first aid certificate, you must be 
prepared to obtain these. 

 

As a Lifeguard you will: 

• Deliver a first class customer service experience to Pool patrons 

• Ensure customer safety in and around the Pools 

• Undertake pool testing and cleaning 

• Assist with monitoring and maintaining the Pool complex 

• Work weekends on a rostered basis 

• Work as part of the team. 

 

We are looking for people with 

• Good communication skills  

• The ability to operate swimming pool plant/equipment 

• A high level of professional and personal integrity, who are responsible and conscientious 

• Motivation 

• Safety consciousness 

• The ability to work independently, and be reliable. 

 

Applicants must be eligible to work in NZ, and ideally hold a current NZ Class 1 drivers licence (or equivalent). 

 

Council has an active Drug and Alcohol Policy.  Candidates will be required to undertake pre-employment medical, and drug 
& alcohol testing, and vetting under the Vulnerable Children Act 2014. 

 
 

The Position Description and Application Forms are available from our website:  
www.kaweraudc.govt.nz (About the Council/Careers). 

 
Email your Cover Letter, CV and Application Form to:  vacancy@kaweraudc.govt.nz 

 

 

 

 

 M Godfery 

Chief Executive Officer 
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